
The Insolvency Service newsletter:
Autumn 2020

News story

The autumn 2020 edition of our newsletter is now available.

In our autumn newsletter we:

discuss plans to make independent scrutiny of connected party pre-pack
sales mandatory
invite applications for the chair of the Insolvency Service Board
confirm which temporary measures introduced by the Corporate Insolvency
and Governance Act 2020 to assist businesses during the Covid-19
pandemic are to be extended beyond 30 September 2020

and more.
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